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I think this proposal to raise these salaries is shameful. These people knew what the salaries were when they r
for office. They shouldn't have sought the offices if they didn't like the salary schedule. When the expense 
account is factored into their total yearly salary schedule, they make a nice sum for a part time job.

The Legislature should set salary schedules. After all, they are chosen by the people to make decisions for the
State..not an appointed commission that could possibly make decisions purely along partisan lines. I think this 
could be a dangerous situation. 

I think these proposed salaries are way out of line and should not be implemented.
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